
1/16/18 
 
SIT Members Present 
 
Scott Spencer Mrs. Wilson 
Jennifer Dunn Mrs. Elzayek 
Tim Burke Mrs. Burke 
Monica McGinniss Diane Hasty 
Monica Potts Kathryn Ladd 
John Snyder 
 
There were no teacher or parents concerns brought forth at this meeting. 
 
 
 
Mrs. Dunn explained the purpose of today’s meeting would be to finish completing the AdvanEd 
survey information. Members broke into groups to look over sections of the survey and gather 
examples of appropriate documentation and evidence of standards. 
 
The team will meet again March 12th. 
 
 






